
  
 

 
KAYSVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE  
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled Kaysville City Council Meeting of Thursday, 
April 1, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. has been cancelled.  The next meeting will be held on Thursday, April 
15, 2021 beginning at 7:00 p.m. 
 
I hereby certify that I posted a copy of the foregoing Notice and have emailed copies to media 
representatives on March 30, 2021. 
 
 
       _____________________________ 
       Annemarie Plaizier 
       City Recorder   


